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ROADS ACT 1993 TO 2015 – SECTION 75
TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE AT R149 
ROAD TOBBERMACLUGG, CO. DUBLIN 
FROM MONDAY 13TH FEBRUARY TO 
FRIDAY 17TH FEBRUARY 2023 
Fingal County Council has now made an order to temporarily 
close R149 Road at Tobbermaclugg, Co. Dublin from Monday 
13th February to Friday 17th February 2023.
An application has been received from GMC Utilities Group Ltd 
on behalf of Irish Water to temporarily close the R149 Road at 
Tobbermaclugg, Co. Dublin. 
Diversions will be signposted, and emergency access will  
be maintained.  
Eastbound Traffic:
•	 Turn left onto Hilltown Road
•	 Take right turn onto L2222 Stirling Road
•	 Take right turn onto R149 Barnhill Road
•	 End Of Detour 4.1km
Westbound Traffic:
•	 Take right turn onto R149 Barnhill Road
•	 Take left turn onto L2222 Stirling Road
•	 Turn left onto Hilltown Road
•	 End Of Detour 4.1km

Joan Kernan,  
Administrative Officer,  
Castleknock Mulhuddart Operational Area


